

UNION PARK DISTRICT COUNCIL

1602 Selby Avenue, Suite 10, Saint Paul, MN 55104

651.645.6887 | info@unionparkdc.org | www.unionparkdc.org

An Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer

June 2, 2016

Jeff Fischbach Department of Safety and Inspections City of Saint Paul 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Jeff:

As you recall, the Union Park District Council (UPDC) Land Use Committee voted on May 16 to support the extension of Heirloom Kitchen & Bar's beer and wine license to its exterior patio.

After that meeting, Owner Wyatt Evans requested that UPDC waive the 45-day waiting period required to receive this license extension. This issue was presented before the full UPDC Board of Directors at its regular meeting on June 1. The Board unanimously voted to waive the waiting period, retroactive to the date of the May 16 Land Use Committee meeting.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Julie Reiter

Julie Reiter, Executive Director

Union Park District Council

cc: Wyatt Evans, Heirloom Kitchen and Bar Tim Faust, Grid 2 Representative, Union Park District Council